
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Starting on September 1 , 2009 all visa applications must be made by 
filling out (on line) the visa electronic form available at the following 
address: 

st

https://scedv.serpro.gov.br

The visa absent fee will be changed from US$ 10.00 to US$20.00. 

The form must be printed and signed, and presented at the Consulate 
along with one 2"x 2" photo, the delivery receipt (with bar code) and the 
necessary documentation. Visa applicants will be served by appointment 
only. 

ATTENTION: Beginning on September 1st, 2009 visa appointment is 
required.  

VISA APPOINTMENTS  
   

Starting on September 1st, Tuesday, appointments will be required for anyone 
when applying for a Brazilian visa in person.  
The service will be requested through the internet which instruction will be place at 
this website soon. 
  
ATTENTION 
  
1) Visa services in person will only be rendered by appointment (no walk-ins). 
2) It is highly recommended that the applicant read the Consulate’s web page to 
be well aware of the visa requirements and of the documentation to be submitted. 
Problems with documentation may unnecessarily delay the process. 
  
Los Angeles, 24/08/2009 
 

https://scedv.serpro.gov.br/
http://www.consulatebrazil.org/appointment.htm

